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hello. third gen angeleno here. for the love of our city, for the
history of the culture, for affordable housing, for consideration to
one's neighbors, for equal opportunity to live in and thrive in this
city, 1 am asking that you put sensible regulation in place to
prevent the proliferation of short term rentals. specifically,
capping the amount of nights a landlord is able to rent out their
place (30 or 60 nights per year) seems like a reasonable rule. we
want neighbors in our residential communities, not permanent
airbnbs.



